From: TerKeurst, Charlotte Sent: 8/3/2012 4:11:29 PM

To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJ1);

Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS)

Cc: Hook, Charlyn A. (charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov); Kamins, Sara M.

(sara.kamins@cpuc.ca.gov); Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov); Hsu,

Grace (Intern) (grace.hsu@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:

Subject: RE: Diablo Canyon tour

Hi John and Erik,

I was reminiscing with Grace as she finishes up her internship, and we were wondering about photos from our Diablo Canyon tour. Are there some that could be sent to us? If so, that would be a great memento for Grace, and the rest of us also.

It really was a memorable tour, and I thank you again for the opportunity.

Regards,

Charlotte

## Charlotte F. TerKeurst

Chief of Staff for Commissioner Mark J. Ferron

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-3124

Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov

From: TerKeurst, Charlotte  Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2012 4:45 PM  To: Redacted Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (J8HS@pge.com); Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (EBJ1@pge.com)  Cc: Ferron, Mark J.; Colvin, Michael; Kamins, Sara M.; Hook, Charlyn A.; Hsu, Grace (Intern)  Subject: Diablo Canyon tour
Redacted , External Communications
John Hughes, Regulatory Director
Erik Jacobson, Director, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Dear Messrs. Redacted Hughes, and Jacobson:
On behalf of Commissioner Ferron's office, I wanted to thank you for giving us a tour of the Diablo Canyon Power Plant last week. It was very interesting to see how a nuclear power plant operates, and we were particularly impressed by the safety culture and information sharing of best practices in the nuclear industry.
We especially want to thank Redacted for giving us a very thorough and informative tour and for his patience in answering all of our questions.
Much appreciation,
Charlotte TerKeurst, Chief of Staff
Michael Colvin, Advisor

Sara Kamins, Advisor

Charlyn Hook, Advisor

Grace Hsu, Legal Intern

cc: Commissioner Mark Ferron

## Charlotte F. TerKeurst

Chief of Staff for Commissioner Mark J. Ferron

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-3124

Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov